
 
 
From: Doug Darling [mailto:ddarling@fl-counties.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 2:54 PM 

Subject: ADDITIONAL PROPOSED DEEPWATER HORIZON EARLY RESTORATION PROJECTS  

Importance: High 

 

Gulf Consortium Directors and Alternates: 
 
Chair Robinson will be representing the Consortium at this exciting event.  Please 
attend if your schedules allow. 
 
Regards, 
Doug Darling 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY: Dec. 4, 2013 
CONTACT: DEP Press Office, (850) 245-2112 
 

DEP SECRETARY TO ANNOUNCE ADDITIONAL PROPOSED DEEPWATER 
HORIZON EARLY RESTORATION PROJECTS  

~Proposed Projects Benefitting Florida’s Panhandle~ 
 
PANAMA CITY –Florida Department of Environmental Protection Secretary Herschel 
T. Vinyard Jr. and local elected officials on Friday will release additional proposed 
Deepwater Horizon oil spill early restoration projects for the eight affected panhandle 
counties. The announcement will take place: 
 

Friday, Dec. 6, 2013 
9:30 a.m. CST  
Panama City Marina  
1 Harrison Ave.  
Panama City 32401 

 
 

For more information on the Deepwater Horizon oil spill, visit, 
www.dep.state.fl.us/DeepwaterHorizon 
Or call (850) 245-2112.  
 

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/DeepwaterHorizon

